
 
 

 

 

 
March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Business Trip to Drusillas Zoo on Friday 13th May 2022 
 
As part of the BTEC Tech Award Enterprise and GCSE Business courses I have organised a trip to Drusillas Zoo 
on Friday 13th May 2022. The students will have a tour of the zoo and watch a presentation on how the 
business has been impacted by covid-19. The tour includes an opportunity to see the animals and students 
will be able to go on the rides after lunch. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to develop their understanding of enterprise and business studies and gain an 
insight into the operations of a business. They will be able to see the practical elements of running a 
business. 
 
The maximum number of students Drusillas can accommodate is 50. If your child would like to attend this 
trip, please express your interest by visiting www.scopay.com/sackvilleschool where there will be a 
temporary £0.00 balance no later than Monday 28th March 2022. After this date, the expression of interest 
will close and should the interest become oversubscribed we will complete a ballot to allocate places in a fair 
manner. We will inform you if your child has been chosen to attend and ask that you log back onto scopay 
and pay the balance of £21.20 by Sunday 10th April 2022. 
 
You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £21.20 which will cover the cost of the visit including 
transport and other incidental costs. I must, however, tell you that as the school could not bear the cost of 
the visit, the visit will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.  
 
On the day of the trip students will travel by coach and are expected to arrive at school in time for morning 
registration. After registration, students are expected to meet outside the pupils’ entrance to the school. 
They will arrive back at approximately 3.00pm. Students are not expected to wear school uniform and 
should bring a packed lunch or money to purchase snacks after the tour and presentation. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance. Peanuts or peanut 
related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit.  
  
If you require further information please contact me jbelcher@mysackville.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J Belcher  
Teacher of Business Studies 
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